'@J Newfoundiand & Labrador
English School District . .
‘ PGS School B Central Regional Office

MEMORANDUM

TO: Parents/Guardians, Gander School System

FROM: Bronson Collins, Assistant Director of Education, Programs - Central
RE: Gander School System

DATE: March 28, 2017

Dear Parents and Guardians:

As you are aware, the scheduled September 2017 completion of the new Grades 4-6 school in Gander
will result in grade configuration changes for Gander Academy. The revised school system in Gander
will have Gander Academy become a grades K-3 school, which will feed the new school. At the
completion of Grade 6, students will continue to proceed to St. Paul’s Intermediate School and then
Gander Collegiate.

The District has prepared an information package that contains details of the proposed changes.
Members of the school community are encouraged to review this information to become familiar
with the new system. The package can be found on the District website
(www.nlesd.ca/schools/schoolreview/2017/systemgcss.jsp) or by contacting your school
administration.

Should you have any questions about this process or if you would like to provide feedback to the
Newfoundland and Labrador English School District, please contact Mr. Terry Spurrell, Senior Education
Officer, at 256-2547 (ext. 277) or terryspurrell@nlesd.ca.

Sincerely,

—

e

Bronson Collins
Assistant Director of Education - Program (Central)

203 Elizabeth Drive, Gander, NL A1V 1H6
Tel: (709) 256-2547 Fax: (709) 651-3044



